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November 15, 1982 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

This letter will confirm your reception of radio station WKEA (AM) 

on Tuesday, November 9, 1982. 

WKEA increased power from 1,000 watts to 5,000 watts in August 
of this year and we have had several reports of reception from 
several hundred miles away. 

I think the most impressive thing about your reception report 
was the fact that we were receiving very little interference 
from WKAP in an adjacent frequency fourteen miles away. 

Thank you again for your letter and good luck to the Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania DX Listening Post. 

Sincerly, 
/ 

RoñaldLiv 
President 67 Manager 
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